
Carleton University is pleased to announce the introduction of semi hard cricket this FALL 
semester. It will take place in the fieldhouse.  
Cricket is an amazing sport, played by millions of people around the world. The sport 
originated from Britain but over time, it made its way across all the continents, including 
North America. It is a sport that comes in many formats and unites people of all 
backgrounds, cultures and ethnicities. It is a game of skill, intelligence, tactic, class and 
patience and those that are able to master these skills are the ones who are able to raise 
that champions trophy. Cricket is a sport that is primarily played outdoors on a grass 
ground, containing a cricket pitch. It is a competitive match between a roster of 11 players 
who go head to head. The game can range from a few hours to a few days, depending on 
the format.  
 
We hope that by introducing cricket to our arsenal, we would be able to serve our students 
better and to provide them with a new and unique experience to try. This induction makes 
us unique and helps us stand out as many universities across the country are unable to offer 
such a versatile and ecstatic opportunity.  
 
Cricket is a sport that can be enjoyed at all levels, whether it be with family, friends, and 
kids. It is a sport for all ages to enjoy and it is also a good way to stay active without it being 
too taxing on the body.  
 
This initiative of bringing this sport to life on campus was pushed for by the Carleton Cricket 
Club who hope to grow a positive and exciting atmosphere around cricket and to educate 
the student body about the relevance and rich history behind the development of this 
amazing sport. Our goal is to recruit as many students as possible, of all skill levels, and we 
invite them to learn the game and polish existing skills. This game can become quite 
addicting once you get the hang of it.  
 
WE HOPE TO SEE STUDENTS COME OUT AND PARTICIPATE IN THIS ENDEAVOUR SO THAT 
WE CAN IMPROVE IT FOR FUTURE STUDENTS! 
 

 


